
Field Day 2023
Usually a Field Day in the Foothills could mean hot and dry
weather  conditions,  but  this  past  June  offered  up  mild
temperatures  and  pleasant  sunshine.  A  contingent  of  CARS
members headed up to Avery to get on the air for Field Day,
below are photos of the group in action.
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Pictured Above: Walt K6WGY, Mark N6IV, Aaron KN6QBY, Mike
KB6USJ……….73’s
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